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South Bristol Business, Unit 5, Bakers Park, Cater Road, Bishopsworth, Bristol, BS13 7TT 

Tel: 07890-083359     Email: mikeknight.sbb@cbtg.demon.co.uk 

www.southbristolbusiness.co.uk 

 

Marc Tite,  

Bristol City Council.                                                                                     28th March 2017. 

 

 

Dear Marc, 

DfT Challenge Fund Bid.  -   A4 and A4174.            LETTER OF SUPPORT. 

I am pleased on behalf of South Bristol Business to advise support for the Bristol City Council (BCC) 
and Bath and North East Somerset Council (B&NES) combined Bid to the DfT Challenge Fund for £5 
million to improve the A4 and A4174 route from the Keynsham Bypass to Cater Road Roundabout. 

South Bristol Business is an informal grouping of businesses, who since 2009, has promoted and 
supported initiatives to improve the efficiency of traffic infrastructure for South Bristol.  

South Bristol Business comprises a significant number of businesses in total, ranging across diverse 
business operations:- retail sector, service sector and the manufacturing sector. All of these 
businesses and their workforces have the need to use the A4 and A4174 on a very regular basis and 
are therefore pleased to learn and support the Scheme to upgrade and improve the route to 
maintain its condition and improve its potential.    

The A4 – A4174 will further underpin transport improvements works provided through Metrobus 
and links to the South Bristol Link for South Bristol Businesses. 

We look forward to learning of a positive outcome from the Department of Transport. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Mike Knight  

for South Bristol Business. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

                                 

                                                                                                                     www.caterbusinesspark.co.uk                                                      

Marc Tite, 

Bristol City Council.                                                                                   27th March 2017 

 

 

Dear Marc, 

 

DfT Challenge Fund Bid  -   A4 and A4174.          LETTER OF SUPPORT. 

 

I am writing to inform you that Cater Business Park Traders Group Ltd supports Bristol City Council (BCC) 

and Bath and North East Somerset Council (B&NES) combined Bid to the DfT Challenge Fund for £5 

million to improve the A4 and A4174 route from the Keynsham Bypass to Cater Road Roundabout. 

 

Cater Business Park is a leading and busy South Bristol Business Park comprising around sixty 

businesses, with a combined workforce approaching one thousand people. From these figures it will be 

clear that there is substantial and essential use of the A4-A4174 route on a daily basis for Business Park 

operational movements in both directions and essential use by the Park workforce travelling to and from 

work. 

 

We therefore support wholeheartedly the combined Councils plans to improve the route. There has been 

historically a significant underspend on traffic improvements in the area which is now being earnestly 

addressed on a number of fronts, which can only be good for business and personal individual use into the 

future.   

 

The A4 - A174 Scheme will also capitalise on the recent Metrobus work, improving links to the South Bristol 

Link (SBL) road which itself has improved access for our Business Park Businesses and the surrounding 

area. 

 

We trust that funding will be approved by the Department for Transport. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Mike Knight. 

BID3 Scheme Manager. 
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Marc Tite

From: Councillor Graham Morris

Sent: 22 March 2017 15:53

To: Marc Tite

Cc: David Fowler; Lesley Green; Councillor Steve Jones

Subject: STATEMENT IN SUPPORT OF THE JOINT BRISTOL CITY COUNCIL / BANES DfT 

FUNDING BID TO TACKLE WORSENING CONDITION OF THE A4/A4174 HIGHWAYS 

 
As local councillors for Stockwood, we are perhaps more familiar with and have experience of the problems 
affecting the A4.  This is one of the busiest roads in the region, connecting Bristol to Bath via Saltford and 
Keynsham.  It is a heavy commuter route, providing one of the most popular Park & Ride services based at 
Brislington which helps to contain growing traffic volumes to the south of the city.  The Bath Road is also a 
vital commercial link for the west of England. 
 
 
 
We understand that major road maintenance and renewal of this infrastructure has reached a critical point 
with some sections in an extremely poor condition.  Such is the importance of this highway that continued 
ad hoc resurfacing interventions or managed decline of this corridor is simply not an option.  The planned 
improvements which are the subject of this funding bid will extend further the lifetime of this asset, prevent 
the displacement of motorists onto nearby residential roads (or near to schools), minimise travel times, 
reduce congestion and help to improve air quality by keeping traffic moving.  
 
 
 
Similar considerations apply with respect to the A4174.  This is a major route which will enable traffic to 
access the newly open ring road on south Bristol and the local hospital and other key destinations.  The 
condition modelling and more detailed business case prepared by highways engineers presents in our view a 
compelling case for urgent, and necessary, investment.  
 
 
 
Councillor Graham Morris & Councillor Steve Jones 
 
Sent from my iPad 







  

 
 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 

 

DfT Challenge Fund Bid – A4 and A4174 

 

I am writing to inform you that Motorline Toyota Bristol South and Motorline 

Infiniti Bristol supports Bristol City Council (BCC) and Bath and North East 

Somerset Councils’ (B&NES) combined bid to the DfT Challenge Fund for £5 

million to improve the A4 and A4174 from the Keynsham Bypass to Cater 

Road Roundabout. 

 

Motorline employ 46 members of staff within Toyota Bristol South and Infiniti 

Bristol, both of which have many staff traveling this corridor, struggling with 

congestion and poor road conditions. We have also had a number of 

customers express their concerns over the poor quality of the road and 

effects it may be having on their vehicles.  

 

This route is a vital transport link serving the area, such a significant investment 

would bring substantial benefits through improved customer and operational 

access to our site and bolster confidence in the area as a well-served, thriving 

business district, backed by clear government commitment to maintaining 

high quality infrastructure. 

 

In addition, the scheme would capitalise on the recent Metrobus work, 

improving the links to the South Bristol Link (SBL) road which itself has improved 

access to our business and the surrounding area. 

 

Regards, 

 

Lucy Rose 

For and on Behalf of Motorline 
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Janis Sinton <janis.sinton@tastetech.com>

20 March 2017 12:47

Keith Featherstone

Adam Barraud

From:

Sent:

To:

Cc:

Subject: RE: FAO BRISLINGTON BRANCH MANAGER DfT Challenge Fund - Refurbishing A4 

and A4174

Dear Mr Featherstone 
 
As Managing Director of a manufacturing company and a tenant of an industrial estate that depends on this stretch 
of road to enable our business to function on a daily basis, I would like to add our strongest support for this 
application. 
 
Best regards 
  
Janis Sinton 
Managing Director 

 
  
TasteTech Ltd 
Wilverley Industrial Estate 813-815 Bath Road      
Brislington Bristol BS4 5NL United Kingdom  
Tel:       +44 (0)117 971 2719  
Fax:      +44 (0)117 972 0052 
Email:    janis.sinton@tastetech.com 
Web:      tastetech.com 

 
Twitter:  @tastetech 
  

            
  

Registered in England and Wales: No 02743403 at the above address 
   Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail  
  
This message is intended only for the use of the person(s) to whom it is addressed (“the Intended Recipient”). It may contain information which is privileged and confidential within the meaning of 
applicable law.  Accordingly any dissemination, distribution, copying or other use of this message or any of its content by anyone other than the Intended Recipient may constitute a breach of civil or 
criminal law and is strictly prohibited. If you are not the Intended Recipient please contact the sender as soon as possible. 
 

From: Keith Featherstone [mailto:keith.featherstone@bristol.gov.uk]  
Sent: 16 March 2017 17:47 
To: Enquiries Mailbox <enquiries@tastetech.com> 
Subject: FAO BRISLINGTON BRANCH MANAGER DfT Challenge Fund - Refurbishing A4 and A4174 
Importance: High 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
The Bristol City Council is putting in a bid for the Department for Transport Challenge Fund. It is a joint bid with Bath 
& North East Somerset for refurbishing the A4 and A4174. The route runs from Broadmead Roundabout in Saltford 
to just beyond Hengrove Way Roundabout to meet up with the South Bristol Link scheme. As part of the bid we 
need to show letters of support for the scheme from local businesses. We will be contacting and visiting businesses 
in the coming days. 
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I have attached a letter for request of support that outlines a few of the details of the proposed bid. Please read the 
attached and email a short statement of support to keith.featherstone@bristol.gov.uk  
 
The bid is due Fri 31st March 2017, the more statements of support we get the more likely we will be successful in 
the bid. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Best Regards 
 
Keith Featherstone 
 
Transport Asset Management Officer 
Bristol City Council 
Strategic City Transport (CH) 
P.O Box 3176 
Bristol BS3 9FS 
 
E: keith.featherstone@bristol.gov.uk 

Council services online: http://www.bristol.gov.uk/service 
 
Keep up to date with the latest council news and sign up to our monthly email newsletter: 
http://www.bristol.gov.uk/ournews 
 
Have your say on consultations and view our webcasts: http://www.bristol.gov.uk/consult 
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